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New Registrant Position- Starting June 2021 
 
Quinte Midwives is looking for a dedicated and qualified full time New Registrant to join our practice 
in June 2021 for a one-year contract, with the possibility of a long-term position.  
 
Our team values diversity and recognizes the benefits for our practice and our clients.  We are 
committed to creating a diverse environment and are proud to be an equal opportunity employer.  All 
qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment. 
 
We are a vibrant team of eight midwives that strives to be supportive, fair, and flexible. Currently, we 
have privileges at Quinte Healthcare, Belleville (restricted scope) and Northumberland Hills Hospital, 
Cobourg (full scope).  We have a home birth rate of approximately 20% of all our deliveries.  
 
Our clinic is centrally located in Belleville, serving the surrounding community with a catchment of 
approximately a 45-minute drive in each direction. We are committed to our diverse clientele which 
includes a small but growing Amish population and a military community located in and around the 
neighbouring City of Quinte West.  
 
The Quinte region is a growing community with a small-town feel on the Bay of Quinte.  Within our 
catchment area are numerous provincial parks, including Sandbanks Provincial Park, several 
esteemed wineries and fine dining establishments, hiking trails, and noted festivals.  
 
If you are interested in joining our practice, please send your résumé to Quinte Midwives: 

• By mail: 11 Victoria Avenue, Belleville, Ontario, K8N 1Z5   ATTN: Lisa Lanning, or  
• By email: lisa@quintemidwives.ca, or 
• By fax: 613-771-0200 ATTN: Lisa Lanning 

 
Applications will be accepted until May 14th, 2021. 
 
Interviews will be held by appointment. Only those invited for interviews will be contacted. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
Sincerely,  

Quinte Midwives  
 

mailto:lisa@quintemidwives.ca

